
Easy
For the first time ever, the census can be completed online—and in as 
little time as it takes to drink your morning coffee!

Important
Being a part of the count means helping your community!
The census helps decide funding for public services, schools, hospitals, 
fire departments, and more.

Safe
Strict federal law prohibits any law enforcement agency from accessing 
your personal information.

You can submit your response any time between 
April 1 and July 31, 2020 by phone, mail, or online.

For more information about your role in the 
2020 Census and how it impacts your community, 

visit bit.ly/wyocounts or dial 2-1-1.
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Wyoming Counts—will you?
Who is required to respond to the Census?
Everyone living in the United States is required by law to complete the census. The results 
are used to determine how much funding local communities receive for key public services 
and how many seats each state gets in Congress. State and local officials also use census 
counts to draw boundaries for congressional, state legislative, and school districts.

Everyone counts.
The 2020 Census will count everyone living in the United States and the �five U.S. territories. 
If you are filling out the census for your home, you should count everyone who is living with 
you as of April 1, 2020—this includes anyone who is living and sleeping there most of the 
time. If someone is staying in your home on April 1, and has no usual home elsewhere, 
you should count them in your response to the 2020 Census so they are not missed.

Did you know?
Children are one of the most undercounted groups in the country,� which can lead to 
a severe lack of critical resources for them in �their communities. Schools, libraries, 
government programs, and more all rely on the census count to receive funds in order 
to serve their communities. All children who live in your home, including foster children, 
grandchildren, nieces and nephews (even if they are living with you temporarily), should 
be included on your census form.

Your response matters.
Anyone not counted in the 2020 Census faces lack of resources �and misrepresentation 
in their community and beyond. Ten years may not seem like much time to an adult, but one 

decade’s worth of resources for a child missed in the count could negatively impact 
their entire education and reduce the opportunities available to them in their  

community now and� in adulthood.

Questions?
If you’re in need of help counting infants, 

out-of-town students, military� 
personnel, children with more than 

one address, nursing home patients, 
inmates, hospital or treatment 
center patients, people without 
homes or in shelters, or people 
displaced by natural disasters, 
contact the U.S. Census Bureau by 

phone at 301-763-INFO or the web at 
2020census.gov/en/who-to-count.
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